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Subject: [BULK] Please save the Buffalo River, Our National Treasure
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I have loved the Buffalo long before moving to AR in 1981. The Buffalo and other natural beauty in our
state is a big reason I moved here. Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in
the Buffalo River watershed.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Lucy H. Sauer, MD
4201 Kenyon Drive
Little Rock, AR 72205
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